WDCE Council Meeting
First Meeting
September 19th, 2017
GBTC room 402
1PM - 2:30PM

Attendees: Joel Martinez, George Payne, Joe Marshall, Tracee Matthias, Comfort Mingot, Claudia
Salas, Linda Griffin, Gwen Bright, Steve Greenfield

Guests: Nell Feldman OIT Cybersecurity manager and Isabelle Doucet project manager

Call to Order

New chair Joel Martinez called the meeting to order at 1;
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Constituent Concerns

Council member Tracee Matthias expressed a constituent concern. Tracee would like the council to
consider exploring the inclusion of non-credit students for student assistant positions. At the
moment, student assistants are required to be credit students who are enrolled at least half

time. Would like to see non-credit students be a part of the eligible pool. Especially students who
are in long term programs at WDCE. The following line was considered as an addition to council
goals: "Explore opportunities for non-credit students to be student assistants at college.



Particularly non-credit students who are in long term WDCE programs.” Tracee Matthias will
explore further and bring back information to the council.

Ground Rules for WDCE Council Meetings FY18

Tracee Matthias moved, Joe Marshall seconded, and council approved unanimously to adopt
Ground Rules.

Chair's Report
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